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Members, 

 
Today Vice President Frank Arce put out the message below to the local presidents 
informing them that the current Tentative Agreement negotiated between CWA and 
Verizon has been ratified by an overwhelming margin: 

Sisters, Brothers and Siblings,  

I am pleased to announce that the results from the ratification vote for our new 
contract with Verizon Select Services Inc. have been tallied, and I am proud to 
share that an overwhelming 74.2% of our membership has voted in favor of the 
agreement. This strong support reflects the solidarity and determination of our 
rank-and-file members. 

I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to the members of our 
Bargaining Committee: Esther Cabaccang and Cherie Brokaw. Their hard work, 
dedication, and commitment to advocating for your needs have been pivotal in 
reaching this successful agreement. Thank you for your tireless efforts and 
unwavering support throughout the bargaining process. 

Congratulations to all of you, the rank-and-file members, for your active 
participation and support during this crucial time. Your commitment to stand 
together as a united front has made all the difference, and this victory is a 
testament to the power of collective action. 

As we move forward under this new contract, let us continue to support each other 
and remain united. Together, we can achieve even greater successes in the future. 

Your bargaining committee appreciates the support that you have shown during 
these negotiations, and we hope you view this as another step forward towards a 
positive change. 
 
Esther Cabaccang – Bargaining Committee 
Cherie Brokaw – Chair  

cbrokaw@cwa-union.org 


